
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Patrice A. Johnson, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 

 

Intradistrict Communication 
 
 
 
DATE:  September 13, 2016 
 

TO:  Principals 
  School Psychologists 

 

FROM: Laura Finlinson, Administrator of Curriculum/Staff Development 
Lisa Robinson, Special Education Director 

 

SUBJECT: Invitation to A.S.P.E.N. Behavior Training 
 
 
All school administrators and school psychologists are invited to attend one of 
the following courses on the A.S.P.E.N. Behavior Management Training. This 
training provides strategies for school personnel to effectively manage and de-
escalate aggressive student behavior in the school setting. Two training times will 
be provided to allow for multiple personnel in the school to attend.  
 
Please register in JPLS so we can plan for the appropriate materials. If you can 
attend at the last minute please feel free to come, however, because we are 
providing certification for attendance, it is important that you do attend an entire 
session. This course will be offered to other educator groups in the future or 
could be customized for your individual school staff needs. We look forward to 
seeing you there! 
 

A.S.P.E.N. Behavior Management Training 
JATC-South Auditorium 

Wednesday, October 12th 

Session 1: 8:00 AM – 11:30 AM 
Session 2: 12:00 PM – 3:30 PM 

 
Sign up through JPLS for ASPEN Behavior Management Session 1 or Session 2 
 
 

 

 

 


